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 Effective January 1, 2012, “The California Transparency in Supply Chains Act” 
also known as Senate Bill “SB657” becomes mandatory.   
 
The law mandates supply chain transparency of corporate policies and efforts to 
combat Human Trafficking and Slavery. The law does not require companies to do 
things differently, but requires transparency which can be supported via website 
posting. 
 
To comply with the law, and provide the necessary transparency to you as our 
valued customer, please see the section titled “Charter of Conduct – “K” Line 
Group Companies” from “K” Line’s Social and Environmental Report posted at: 
http://www.kline.co.jp/en/20111001/environment/report_pdf/2011/04_e.pdf .  
 
“K” Line’s complete Social and Environmental Report can be viewed at: 
http://www.kline.com/KAMEnvironment/Social-and-Environmental-Report-K-Line-
2011.pdf  
 
We are pleased our customers support the cause. Your trust in “K” Line to handle 
your transport needs is greatly valued and appreciated. Please feel secure in the 
knowledge that “K” Line is committed to adhering to the compliance of global 
regulatory matters, voluntarily support various government initiatives, and firmly 
support principles of social and environmental issues. We continuously strive to 
ensure a more secure supply chain by our active role in supporting Customs 
initiatives, corporate principles, working closely with our partners, service providers 
and customers to ensure the most practical methods are implemented. 
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